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September 12, 2011

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors

FROM: Loretta Costiﬁﬁ@uwu) (gt

SUBJECT: Registered 2011-12 High School Career and Professional Academies

The window for registering high school Career and Professional academies for the 2011-12
school year has closed. There were almost 1,500 academies registered including 331 new
academies. Attached is a preliminary draft of the 2011-12 Appendix Y, which includes all high
school academies registered by district and school. Please review the attachment to verify that
all re-registrations of existing academies and registration of new academies have been included.
If there is a missing academy or an academy has accidently been registered, please contact Tara
McLarnon at tara.mclarnon@fldoe.org or by phone at (850) 245-9005. An academy must be
registered to be eligible for the additional FTE calculation of the 2012-13 Florida Education
Finance Program (FEFP) (s. 1011.62(1)(0), Florida Statutes). It is expected that all registered
academies will have enroliment reported for the 2011-12 school year.

To assist in your review, a report of all currently registered academies for the 2011-12 year has
been attached. Please send all edits by noon on Wednesday, September 14, 2011.

Thank you.
LC/tm

Attachment
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